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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A trip to Liverpool John Moores University has been arranged for Friday, 17th May as 
part of the Year 11 Step-Up Programme. It will give your child the opportunity to look 
around the university and have a taster of what universities have to offer. We are 
confident that all participants will enjoy and learn from this fantastic programme. It 
will offer a real opportunity to discover what university is really like and also help 
guide your son/daughter’s decision on both their future education, as well as 
possible career paths. Please see the letter and flyer from Sharon Roden for more 
information (see below). 
 
The trip is paid for by the university and lunch will be provided.  
 
Students will leave school at 9am and return at approximately 2.50pm. Students 
must wear school uniform. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete and return the slip below to give permission 
for your child to attend the trip or consent via ClassCharts or email.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Claire Powell 
 
 

 
School Trip - LJMU Step Up 
 
Pupil Name _________________________________________________________ 
 
Form ______________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my Son/Daughter to attend the above trip.  
 
Signed (Parent) _____________________________________________________ 
 
Medical conditions and food allergies (please give details)  
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
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May 2024 
 
 
 
 
TO PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF STUDENTS SELECTED FOR THE LJMU  
STEP UP PROGRAMME 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 
 
Fully Funded Visit to Liverpool John Moores University (LJMU)  
Friday 17 May 2024 
 
At Liverpool John Moores University (LJMU), we are dedicated to working as closely as possible 
with local schools and colleges in order to offer the best advice and guidance to pupils across the 
local area.   And, as you are aware your son/daughter was selected by school a number of years ago 
to participate in our ‘Step Up’ outreach programme. 
 
We have already delivered a number of ‘Step Up’ sessions to your child in school and at the university 
throughout their time in Year 9-11, and I am writing to inform you that the final Step Up session of the 
year will take place at our Mount Pleasant Campus Redmonds Building, Brownlow Hill, Liverpool L3 
5UG on the above date: https://www.ljmu.ac.uk/contact-us/find-us.     Please take a look at the 
provisional itinerary attached, noting there is no cost for this trip.  
 
As you will see, all ‘Step Up’ pupils and accompanying teachers will be collected from school at 
approximately 9am and returned to school for the end of the school day.   We will be providing all 
pupils with lunch so please let their teacher know of any allergies or dietary requirements in advance 
of the visit.   
 
If your child subsequently applies to study at LJMU in the future and has maintained a strong 
attendance at each Step Up session they will receive a reduced offer* to study a degree course at the 
university.  Please take a look at the attached Step Up leaflet for a reminder of the programme. 
We look forward to welcoming your son/daughter to LJMU, and working with them again in the future.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Sharon Roden 
Outreach, Student Recruitment, Marketing and Admissions 
 
 
 
*Subject to meeting other and all course entry requirements.  
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